FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Teachers and students all know that the year is well underway.

Camp week, swimming carnivals and Parent Teacher Information Evenings all signal that the
College program is in full operation. It's a joy to see the classrooms and everyday programs in
action. This week’s copy of “The Way’ provides a delightful glimpse of the first few weeks of our
work together.

We are calling for your involvement whether it’s in the Class Parents Network, which holds its first
meeting next week on Thursday morning, or whether its our first ‘Movies under the Stars’ on
Friday 23 March from 6pm for food and fun before the movie. We want to encourage our
community at the start of the year. Please feel very welcome.

Rehearsals for our Musical, ‘Leader of the Pack’ are progressing well and it’s time for chorus
members and additional cast and crew to come on board. Students should talk to Mr Lane or just
knock on the door of the Creative Arts Staffroom if they are interested.

Have you driven past the new Physical Education Centre or taken the long way around the College
perimeter to see how the new Oval is progressing ahead of its first cut of grass in the next few
days? We are certainly looking forward to the completion of this exciting project in May.

Very best regards to every College family. Please let us know if there are any concerns.

‘Show me your ways, Lord, teach me your paths. Guide me in your truth and teach me, for you
are God my Saviour, and my hope is in you all day long.” Psalm 25 : 4-5

Mr Ross Whelan
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